
December 3-4, 2016   
Announcements 

Service 
News & Announcements 

From the Heart food pantry featured item for December is 
shampoo & conditioner.  
 
Love Thy Neighbor Jar: December contributions are for 
Disaster Relief: Flooding. 

Worship 
News & Announcements 

The bulletin for the 8:30 radio worship service and the 

monthly newsletter are available on our website: 

trinitylutheranlax.org 

This week at Trinity 
 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4 
8:30 Worship 
6:30p  Boy Scouts 
 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 5 
4-6:30p Kids’ Clothes Closet 
5-6p Monday Meals 
5:30-7:00p From the Heart Food Pantry 
 
TUESDAY, December 6 
9:30-12:30 Financial Coaching-Susan Tay-
lor 608-785-6417 
6:30-7:30 Cub Scouts 
 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 7 
6:30 Mid-week Advent Service 
7p  Choir practice 
 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 8 
6:30p Worship & Music meeting 
 
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 9 
 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 10 
5:30p Worship 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
ADVENT & CHRISTMAS SCHEDULE 

Wednesday Advent services - 6:30pm 
 December 7th 
 December 14th 

 

Cantata services 
 December 17th - 5:30pm 
 December 18th - 8:30am 
 
Christmas Eve - Saturday, December 24th 

 3:30pm, 5:30pm and 11:00pm 
 
Christmas Day - Sunday, December 25th 

 8:30am 



Etc... 
News & Announcements 

 
GIVING TREE 

As the Holiday season approaches, be watching for the "Giving Tree."  You will recognize it by 
decorated envelopes hanging from the branches. This year each envelope will represent a 
child from our neighborhood school. Inside the envelope will be a wish list answering the 
following: I need...., I wear...., I read...., I like..... 
There will also be two sticker name tags inside the envelope. We are asking for each envelope 
selected from the tree, that you please purchase two gifts for that child, one practical and one 
fun, using their wish list as your guide. Wrap the gifts and place one of the sticker name tags 
on each gift. Return the wrapped gifts with name tags on them to the tree no later then 
Wednesday December 14th. Our helper elves will gather the gifts and organize them by 
families so they're ready for distribution on December 20, 21 and 22. We are one of three 
churches and a local high school group who are supporting this Holiday Giving Tree project for 
our neighborhood children. We pray all families will have a blessed Holiday Season and we 
thank you in advance for your gracious and giving hearts!   
Any questions regarding the Giving Tree, please contact Julie Thoftne 783-0443 or Pam Ball 
769-7789. 
 

SPAGHETTI DINNER 
On Thursday December 8th, from 4:30-7:00pm, Faith United Methodist Church—
1818 Redfield St in La Crosse—will be hosting a Spaghetti Dinner.  Bring a food 
item donation for the Central High School Food Pantry, and your dinner will 
include a plate of spaghetti, salad, garlic bread, dessert and beverage.  See the 
flyer included in the announcements for more details.  Mangia...Buon Appetito! 


